Amity Township Environmental Advisory Council
Amity Township Municipal Building
April 13, 2015
7:00 pm

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by Marlin Zechman, Chair. In attendance were Marlin
Zechman, Heather Unger and Kris Bompadre. Dave Wentzel and Bob Hoeveler were not
in attendance.

New Business

The minutes from the March Meeting were approved with a 3-0 vote.

Registration for the PA Great American Clean Up was completed. Date of cleanup
changed to May 30™ due to community yard sale day traffic on May 16™ and scheduling
conflicts with members of EAC. Township Manager recommended Old Airport and
Blacksmith roads. Will need to verify with Boy Scout Troop on date change.

Maatawny Creek Winery agreed to Kestrel nest box being placed on their property.
Heather coordinating.

MZ wrote article for Twp Spring Newsletter about nest boxes and requesting volunteers
for Clean Up. If no township property owners volunteer to place boxes, we will donate
remaining nest boxes to Hawk Mountain.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. The next meeting will be held on May 11, 2015
at 7:00 p.m. in the Amity Township building.

Respectfully submitted,
Marlin Zechman
Chair



